
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public meeting 
 
 
 

 

Wirksworth: better by bus 

 
 

An evening exploring the future of transport in the 
Wirksworth area and surrounds. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Wednesday 9th May 2018 at 7.30pm 
Wellspring Church, Wood Street DE4 4DS 

 

Coffee and biscuits served beforehand 
 

What would encourage you to use the bus more? 
Do people in Wirksworth want bus services? 
How do we support Community Transport? 
 

Speakers: 
Vicky Williams, Commercial Manager, Trent Barton Buses  
Chris Hegarty, Senior Project Officer, Public Transport Unit, Derbyshire 
County Council. 
 

Meeting Sponsored by Transition Wirksworth 

 


